
Town of Butte Falls 
Public Hearing Before The Butte Falls Budget Committee 

May 13, 2020 
 
 

The hearing was attended as a teleconference due to the state of emergency from COVID-19. 
 

Council members present were Mayor Linda Spencer, President Trish Callahan, Vice President Delena 
Oden, Councilor Anna Huerta, Councilor Stacy Equitz, Councilor Alvin Thompson and Councilor 
Loren Oden. 
Staff present was Treasurer/Budget Officer Katie Misfeldt and City Recorder Lori Paxton. 
Budget Committee members present were Riley Pitts, Stephen Misfeldt, Lyle Bozworth and Cathy 
Kane. 
 
Councilor Equitz made a motion to open the public hearing at 7:05 pm.  President Callahan 
seconded.  All ayes motion carried. 
Mayor Spencer read the budget address.  Katie read two letters, one from Councilor Huerta and the 
other from citizen Dan Murphy.  Each letter had questions that pertained to the draft budget for fiscal 
year 20/21.  Katie and Mayor Spencer answered each question on both letters. 
 
President Callahan made a motion to close the Public Hearing at 7:29 pm.  Councilor Equitz 
seconded.  All ayes motion carried. 
 
Minutes submitted by City Recorder Lori Paxton. 


